
 

 

Classroom and Community  

Connections Event 

Tuesday 14 February 

2:35pm—4pm 

Bombing of Darwin               

Commemoration 

Friday 17 February 

School Council Meeting 

Tuesday 21 February  6pm 

Staff Room 

School Leadership Investi-

ture Ceremony 

Friday 24 February 

School Council AGM 

Tuesday 14 March 6pm in 

the Library  All Welcome 

Clean up Australia Day 

Friday 3 March 

Assembly 

Friday 10 February 8:30am 

Friday 10 March 8:30am 

Term  4- Week 9 
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Term 1 Week 1                                                   February 1st 2023 

Dear families and friends,  

What a lovely start to our school year. Our students, families and 

staff were all very excited to begin the school year and it was a 

lovely feeling throughout our school.  

Welcome to the start of the 2023 school year!  I would like to   

welcome our incoming Preschool and Transition students, new 

students, and all returning students and their families to Parap 

Primary School (PPS).  

PPS provides a safe learning environment and a positive school 

culture that centres on the philosophy that every child is capable 

of developing the skills to be successful global citizens when      

supported through strong school, family and community          

partnerships. 

Student wellbeing underpins the culture of teaching and learning 

at our school with a strong emphasis on personal and social      

capabilities. The Australian Curriculum is implemented through 

innovative learning opportunities which empower students to  

develop    critical and creative thinking skills and become real life 

problem solvers. 

We are excited to welcome you to our first: 
Classroom and Community Connections event! 

Date: TUESDAY 14TH February   Time: 2:35pm – 4:00 pm 
We're delighted to offer this special opportunity for families,    

students and teachers to come together and build connections 

that will help make this school year a success.   During this event, 

you will get to take a tour of your child's classroom, meet their     

teacher, and learn more about the curriculum and classroom    

activities. Your child will  also be thrilled to show you around their 

classroom and introduce you to their classmates. We believe that 

strong connections between families, students, and teachers are 

essential for a successful and fulfilling school year. We look       

forward to connecting with you and creating a warm and          

welcoming classroom community together. 

 Our School Mission 

Working Together, nurturing personal achievement and lifelong 
learning sustained by explicit values and strong school, family and 

community partnerships.  

Our School Values 

PERSONAL RESPONSIBILITY, INCLUSION, COOPERATION and GLOBAL 
CITIZENSHIP 

Contact Us 

Urquhart Street, Parap 
PO Box 69 Parap NT 0804 

Phone: 8982 2922 Fax: 8941 2606 
Web: www.parapprimary.nt.edu.au 

Email: parapps.office@education.nt.gov.au 

Facebook: Parap Primary School Working Together  

 

mailto:parapps.office@education.nt


 

 

PARAP PRIMARY SCHOOL WEBSITE 
This term we have launched our new website. Our aim is to streamline communication between the school 
and our families. The website will be our main form of  communication. Fortnightly newsletters will be upload-
ed to the website and from week 5 –   Wednesday 1st March, newsletters will only be posted on the website 
and not emailed home to families. We are also planning to have student videos to supplement out news bulle-
tin. 
 
We will endeavour to update the school community on all news and events via information on the website so 
please keep checking in to see what’s happening, and this should be your first point of contact for school 
matters, including orders for canteen.  The calendar of events will be a good place to find information, as well 
as the News tab. 
We encourage all parents to go to the school website to preview the content so far. We will continue to up-
date it and add important links so that the website will be your first point of contact for school matters, includ-
ing orders for canteen, notifying of student  absences, etc.  
 
Class Dojo will continue to be the main form of communication between classroom teachers and families and 
important messages and reminders will be sent to parents on School Dojo.  
 
Our canteen is undergoing a revamp. The canteen manager and our school council chair (Jo Woodrow and Paul 

Eustance) have spent countless hours researching healthy canteen food and will be trialling various dishes over 

the coming weeks. Processed food will no longer be available and wherever possible ecofriendly containers 

will be used. We are hoping that the importance of eating healthy and nutritious meals that taste great will be 

embraced by our student, staff and the whole school community. 

https://www.parapprimary.com.au/quick-links 

 

     
 

 

 

Positive   messages on   

classroom doors  

SCHOOL CROSSING 

Mr Paul and Mr Tony 

help our students cross 

the road safely.  

If you would like to  

volunteer to help we 

would love to hear 

from you.  

SPECIALIST SUBJECTS 

Our students all attend Perform-

ing Arts with Mrs Thomas,    

Physical      Education with Mr 

Dimi, Library/ ICT with Mrs Law-

rence and the Chinese  teachers 

work with them in the           

classrooms. Some classes also 

attend Visual Arts lessons.  

https://www.parapprimary.com.au/quick-links


 

 



 

 


